
 

 

 

Thursday 8 October 2020 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

Sport & Health Kit Arrangements 

Due to the current restrictions surrounding Coronavirus, we have  taken the decision to slightly amend 
the school policy regarding Sport & Health kit for lessons. 

From Monday 12 October 2020, we will make it compulsory that on the days when students are                 
timetabled to have Sport & Health lessons, they will come into school wearing their full ACS Sports kit and                   
will remain in this for the rest of the day. The ACS Sports kit includes - 

● ACS Logo black jogging bottoms 
● ACS Logo Green polo shirt 
● ACS logo Green hoodie (optional) 
● ACS logo Grey school jumper (optional) 
● White sole/white trainers 
● Black long sleeved base layers (optional for cold weather) 
● Spare t-shirt (outdoor lessons) 
● Spare socks (outdoor lessons) 

No other sports kit is allowed on site. Any inappropriate kit will be confiscated, and students risk being                  
sent home to collect the correct kit. Students will be expected to wear sports kits ​only on days that they                    
have a timetabled sport lesson. Any student arriving with a kit on the wrong day will be sent home to                    
change into full ACS uniform. 

Lessons will take place both indoors and outdoors, with a rotation in place to ensure all students get to                   
use the indoor areas. This arrangement will take place for the foreseeable future, and we ask for your                  
support in ensuring that the correct kit policy is followed. 

There are a wide range of benefits associated with exercising and positive mental and physical health,                
which highlights the importance for students to be able to participate in the Sport & Health curriculum at                  
ACS. 

The safety and welfare of our students is paramount, and we hope that you will support us on the                   
decisions that have been made during very difficult circumstances. If you have any further questions,               
please do not hesitate to contact the Sport & Health Department.  

Kind regards 

 

Miss Hazley 

TLL Sport & Health/Associate Assistant Headteacher 

 


